Al-Ghazali Multicultural Centre



35 Earle Road Liverpool L7 6HA England, UK

Executive Director: Ahmed Saif

Tel: +44 (0) 151 734 3843 | Email: info@alghazalicentre.co.uk | Website: www.alghazalicentre.co.uk

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would like to update you on the Coronavirus situation. The government has now announced a number of additional measures. It is important the we all continue to follow the guidance set out by the Government and DfE and make the necessary changes.

All centre activities will be put on hold until further notice as follows: from today Wednesday 18th March 2020

- Al-Ghazali supplementary school
- All Youth club activities at centre and football sessions
- The karate club, all sessions at Archbishop Blanch and at Al-Ghazali Centre
- All face to face services at the centre
- All Adult Education classes at the centre
- Yoga sessions at Archbishop Blanch
- GCSE and A'LEVEL classes at centre during the weekdays
- Organisations hiring the Al-Ghazali Centre building

We urge you to look out for the following: if anyone in your family has a high temperature/fever and/or a new persistent cough they must stay at home and self-isolate at home for 14 days along with anyone in their household.

We are still available to support you: by calling the centre on 0151-734 3843 or emailing us on: info@alghazalicentre.co.uk during our opening hours, Monday to Thursday 9am-3pm and Saturday 9.30am-3.30pm.

We would like to emphasise that this is an opportunity for us as Muslims to strengthen our personal relationship with Allah SWT, so rest assured that you have a Lord who is Merciful and all Sustaining. In times like this Muslims are encouraged to take precautions and follow Government guidelines, but we must not forget that we have Dua'a, when we turn to Allah and pray for his protection, guidance and reassurance.

May Allah SWT protect us all.

Best Regards

Al-Ghazali Trustees and Senior Management Team









